
From: Anna Ackland 

Sent: Tuesday, March 22, 2022 1:26 PM 

To: Pasato, Nancy <npasato@london.ca> 

Cc: Cassidy, Maureen <mcassidy@london.ca> 

Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL] Public Meeting File: 0-9426/Z-9427 March 28, 2022 5:15 pm 

  

Hello Nancy,  

  

Thank you very much  for forwarding the Developer's reply.  

  

Given the information that I had reviewed in their report, I find that the reponse: "our response to 

that concern would be that the renderings are for the purpose of artist representation and rendering 

and is a better representation of the built form with relation to Fanshawe Park Road."   

This response absolutely confirms that the Developer had no intention to build to fit the character of the 

abutting community. The height discrepancy in the images is profound and unacceptable to fit in with 

the existing community 

 

I trust these images will be made part of the the public record for this file 

  

Thank you again for your help! 

Sincerely,  

Anna Ackland 

  

On Tuesday, March 22, 2022, 09:08:22 a.m. EDT, Pasato, Nancy <npasato@london.ca> wrote:  

  

Hello Ms. Ackland – as pr you email I reached out to the developer with your request and they provided 

the following response: 

  

Our response to that concern would be that the renderings are for the purpose of artist representation 

and rendering and is a better representation of the built form with relation to Fanshawe Park Road. We 

will not be making changes, however the below image shows another portrayal of height comparison on 

neighbouring properties. 
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